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Minutes of the School Council meeting held on Wednesday, 28th November 2018 

Niamh Cross (Chairperson) & Jack Griffiths (Secretary) – Y6 

Connie Smyth (Treasurer) & Owen Harrison – Y5 

Freya Cross & Alex Hirst – Y4 

Olivia Vose & Joseph Winstanley – Y3 

Patrick Hind & Erin Brooks – Y2 

Poppy Thomas & Kian Gordon – Y1 

                                   Mrs. Kime & Mrs. Purcell 

Apologies for absence: None. 

CC: Mrs. O’Brien, Miss Dooner, Miss Ramsdale, Mrs. Brown & Mandy Action 

Item 1 – Treasurer 

Connie informed us that the bank balance is £418.92. 

 

Item 2 – Art Club 

After the last meeting in September, Mrs. Thompson and Mrs. Stubbs wrote to the 

School Council to ask if we would consider buying some resources for the Art club.  

Mrs. Kime advised that she had approved this on behalf of the School Council.  Mrs. 

Thompson purchased some marker pens costing £41.65, which has now been reimbursed 

by the School Council. 

 

Item 3 – Operation Christmas Child 

Mrs. Kime thanked the School Councillors for all their hard work in presenting the 

assembly for Operation Christmas Child.  We’d also like to say a massive thank you to 

parents, staff and pupils for taking the time and trouble to fill 65 gift-filled 

shoeboxes.  The Councillors from Y4, Y5 and Y6, were once again, invited to the 

distribution centre in Ashton to help check the shoeboxes before they were 

dispatched for shipping.  This meant that we had to take out any shipping money, 

remove any unsuitable items such as liquids or chocolates, but we were able to choose a 

replacement item for anything that had to be taken out of the shoebox. We helped the 

staff to check 132 shoeboxes in two hours, so we had a very busy, but fun morning. 

 

 

 

 

 

Item 4 – Golden Time Equipment 

Mrs. Kime advised that the first order for play equipment for the Infants Golden Time 

has now arrived costing £86.89.  A second order will arrive in the next few weeks 

costing £156.11.  Mrs. Brown has kindly agreed to organise the equipment into storage 

containers and it will be kept in the shed on the playground.  Can we please ask that all 

the infants look after the equipment and put it away carefully after Golden Time?  

Thank you for your assistance and we hope you enjoy playing with the new equipment. 

 

 

Mrs. 

Brown 
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Item 5 - Cafod  

On the 19th October, we once again, donated our toast money (£25.00) to Cafod. 

 

Item 6 – Mandy – Kitchen Staff 

Unfortunately, Mandy couldn’t make it to our meeting today, as she was very busy in 

the kitchen.  Mandy sent her apologies and advised that she would try to attend the 

next meeting. 

 

Mandy 

Item 7 – Future Dates for School Council Meetings: 

The following dates have been scheduled in the school diary for our meetings: 

23rd January, 13th March, 1st May, 12th June and 17th July 2019.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


